
Youth Summer FAQs 
 

Why are summer camps combined next year? 
Having a combined camp gives us the opportunity to have all of Watermarks 
to ourselves and put all our resources into creating an incredible experience 
where students can encounter Jesus.  
 
 
Will my middle school student have contact with high school students? 
No. Our middle and high school students will be on separate daily schedules. 
This means all daily activities (free time, mealtimes, evening sessions) will 
happen at different times, and middle and high schoolers will stay in separate 
cabins. We will be sharing the same camp, so there is a limited possibility of 
students of different ages passing one another. 
 
 
What grades can attend camp next summer? 
Rising 6th graders through rising 11th graders can attend Watermarks next 
summer. We have a brand-new Senior Trip at the end of June for our rising 
12th graders and 2022 graduating seniors. 
 
 
Why are seniors not allowed to go to Watermarks next summer? 
Our heart behind the Senior Trip is to set up our rising 12th graders and 2022 
graduating seniors for success. We want to create a unique space to have 
meaningful conversations and build lasting relationships during this 
transition. And don’t worry, it will still be just as fun!  
 
 
What is the Senior Trip? 
The Senior Trip is designed to create a healthy transition for students starting 
and ending their senior year of high school. We want to create opportunities 
for conversations around this important transition, and help seniors build a 
foundation on Jesus before they begin adulthood. 
 
 
 
 



What’s happening in July? 
In July, we will be focusing on serving through BR Youth on Mission. We will 
be partnering with Appalachia Service Project for a domestic mission’s trip 
and offering a local serve day opportunity. 
 
 
What grades can participate in BR Youth on Mission? 
Our local mission’s trip Appalachian Service Project is for our rising 7th graders 
to our 2022 graduating seniors. Our local serve day is open to all BR Youth 
students, from rising 6th graders to 2022 graduating seniors. 


